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Dear   Residents   of   the   Glen   and   Glen   Heights,   
    

In   an   ongoing   effort   to   save   money   on   plant   replacement   due   to   urination,   the   Board   approved   
at   our   last   meeting   to   implement   our   new   Potty   Project.    We   have   set   up   potty   stations   around   
the   outside   of   our   circle   with   some   arranged   rocks   (see   photo)   across   from   the   following   units:   
82,86,   92,   100,   and   the   open   area   across   from   34-36.    We   will   spray   the   rocks   next   week   with   a   
pet   friendly   application   to   attract   dogs   to   pee   in   these   areas   away   from   any   plants.    We   ask   that   
you   guide   your   dogs   to   these   areas   and   guide   them   away   from   the   main   lawn.    Please   be   
reminded   that   dogs   need   to   be   walked   on   the   outside   perimeter   away   from   people’s   front   yards.   
We   are   trying   so   hard   to   reduce   the   cost   of   plant   replacement   due   to   urine,   and   we   hope   that   
you   will   help   us   in   this   endeavor.   
    

Thank   you,   
Gardening   
  

    
    

Sincerely,   
Liane   Cunningham,   CCAM   
Certified   Community   Association   Manager   
Regency   Management   Group   
24571   Silver   Cloud   Ct   #101   
Monterey,   CA   93940   
PH:    831-647-2442   
Fax:    831-647-2441   
Email:    lcunningham@regencymg.com   
  
  


